
PLEASE CONSIDER THE ECONOMIC WELFARE OF FARMERS (NOT 
CHEMICAL COMPANY PROFITS) AND GRANT FARMERS THE FREEDOM TO 

CHOOSE THE BEST CROPS FOR THEIR LIVELIHOOD.  ALSO CONSIDER THE 
TOXIC BURDEN OF AGRICULTURAL CHEMICALS FOR OREGON 

RESIDENTS.  SUPPORT HB 2469.  PLEASE SHARE THIS EMAIL WITH ALL 
COMMITTEE MEMBERS. 
 

Respectfully, 
Alan Rathsam 
 


